
COUNCIL – 17 July 2018 Item 8(2) 

 

8(2).1 

REPORTS FROM THE EXECUTIVE AND COMMITTEES TO 
COUNCIL 

REPORT OF THE REVIEW COMMITTEE  

1.1 This item of business was referred by the Review Committee on 17 June 
2018 to Council with a recommendation for a future meeting of Council. 

1.2 During discussions on future topics for the Review Committee’s work plan the 
Committee considered a suggestion of looking at the recent consultation by 
the Mid and South Essex Sustainability and Transformation Partnership (STP) 
in respect of the hospital mergers. It was noted that Southend, Essex and 
Thurrock had established a statutory Joint Committee to scrutinise the mid 
and South Essex STP. At their meeting of the 6 June they had agreed the 
terms of reference for the Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee.  
The joint Scrutiny Committee was advised last week that the CCG Joint 
Committee would meet on 6 July to take decisions on the service changes 
proposed in the consultation. This meeting would be held in public. 

1.3 Members felt that it would be useful if the STP and the CCG Joint Committee 
representatives could be invited to a meeting of Full Council to outline the 
changes they had decided on following public consultation. It was felt that the 
Chairman of the Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee could also be 
invited to this meeting to provide a different perspective on the matter. This 
would give all Members the opportunity to ask questions. 

2 RECOMMENDATION 

2.1 It is proposed that Council RESOLVES  

That representatives from the Mid and South Essex Sustainability and 
Transformation Partnership and the CCG Joint Committee be invited to a 
meeting of Council to outline the changes they had decided on following the 
public consultation. 

  

 

 

 

 
 

If you would like this report in large print, Braille or another 
language please contact 01702 318111. 


